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Our next meeting is on Thursday 25th of July at the village hall at 7.30pm. 
Our speaker is Jean Clarke, who will be showing us relaxing Yoga for our hands and 
shoulders.  
The competition is a drawing of a hand decorated with doodle art and our cake 
makers are Dorothy and Delia. 
 
A list will be available for you to order your National 2025 diary. They are a special 
edition to celebrate 110 years of the WI and only a limited number are being 
ordered. The cost is £7.00. 
 
In January 2025 the NNOS are staging a production of Sing in The Rain at the 
Theatre Royal. No other details are available yet, but if you are interested, please 
put your name down on the list so that we can see how many tickets we might have 
to order. 
 
We urgently need to do some fund raising so on the 21st September the village are 
organising a Garage Sale which we plan to participate in. We shall be using Susan’s 
garage for selling Bric a Brac.  We will also be selling cakes at the Methodist 
Church, where we also plan to have a stall selling pre-loved handbags. Your help is 
needed, so if you can offer anything please put your name down of the list available 
at the meeting. 
 
The Gardening Group have held their first meeting and they have two outings 
planned, more details will be given at the meeting on Thursday. 
 
Sheila is planning a walk on Friday 26th July. It will either be a 4 mile walk from the 
Red Lion at Kenninghall, or a walk from Old Buckenham to the Country Park. More 
details will be available at the meeting. 
 
Please remember the Love Food Hate Waste table, any ‘in date’ produce will be 
greatly accepted by Alison and of course any of the committee will be only too 
pleased to accept any gifts suitable for the raffle. 

        
 

 


